
Dear Chairman and members of the Judiciary Committee, 

 

I am in strong opposition of HCR 3013. 

I do not believe the government should be able to tell myself or my wife who we are 
allowed to love. My marriage is just as valid as those of others.  
This bill is nothing but discrimination in my and many other opinions.  
Taking away my rights because of who I am married to is not right! 
To be discriminated against people who do not know me is more hurtful than words can 
say.  
 
As a lifelong North Dakotan, I’ve always been proud to live in a state that made me feel 
welcomed, at home and comfortable. I no longer feel that way.  
The feelings of others towards myself and those in the LGTBQ+ community is 
unacceptable in this day and time.  
 
Before you vote yes, please take into consideration the feelings and lives of all those 
people this will affect.  

 

Thank you for your time. 
 
 


